April 10, 2020

Mrs. Kandi Woodworth
P.O. Box 2051
Petersburg, AK 99833

Petersburg Borough
P.O0. Box 329
Petersburg, AK 99833

Re: Request for Information
State Assessor Audit Report March 2020

Dear Borough Assembly Members and Mayor:

I regret having to bring up the topic of Fredrick Point East at this particular time when the Borough is
wrestling with handling the COVID-19 pandemic, however I do realize that the action and activities of
the Borough are continuing and do include setting the mill rates. Each year the rate stands independent
of the prior year. My original appeal letter was sent to you on August 12, 2019,

On February 7, 2020 I met with Clerk Thompson to discuss options to resolve the FPE property tax
issue. After a thorough two hour discussion, the consensus was that creation of a differential tax zone
seemed in the best interests of both parties. Immediately following that meeting, understandably the
preparations for addressing COVID-19 became paramount for the Borough.

In March 2020, the State Assessor Audit was completed and issuance of audit findings were scheduled
to be provided to the Borough. Attached is my Public Records Request Form for a copy of the entire
audit report.

It is my sincere hope that a determination will be made to restore Fredrick Point East properties to fair
taxation.

Sincerely,

Kandi Woodworth



